
 

 

 

  

  

  

 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE  

2330 Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City  

Tel. Nos. 834-4823; Fax No. 831-9584  
Email: bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph  

  

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE 

  

Project  :  Procurement of Various Supplies for COVID-19 Prevention for 
the Official Use of the Office of Consular Affairs – Aseana and 

NCR Consular Offices CY 2020 
Reference No. :  PB-GS-OCA-04-2020   
ABC     :  3,395,000.00  
Date     :  16 November 2020  

  
 

Notice is hereby issued POSTPONING the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference for above-

mentioned bidding, as provided in Section 7 of GPPB Resolution 09-2020, due to the lack 

of restoration of internet facility in the Department premises brought about by the recent 

Typhoon, resulting in the lack or inability to constitute a quorum by the BAC.  

 

The new schedule for the Pre-Bid Conference is on 17 November 2020, 10:00 AM to 

be held via teleconferencing. Kindly email the BAC Secretariat at 

bac.secretariat@dfa.gov.ph for the google meet link. 

 
      

 

 

           

           TEDDY EDMUND T. PAVON 

                 Head, BAC Secretariat  
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